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To: Graham Roberts <graham.roberts@trappermine.com>, Robin Reilley - DNR <robin.reilley@state.co.us>

Dear Ms. Roberts

Thank you for the timely submission of Trapper's February, March and 2025 Q1 DMR's.  Please
find The Division's review of the submitted reports attached.  Thank you for the
additional information pertinent to the February DMR's.  The Division has no concerns at this
time.

Kind Regards

Robin Reilley, M.S.  GISP
Environmental Protection Specialist II
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Graham Roberts 

Trapper Mining Inc. 

P.O. Box 187 

Craig, CO 81626 

7 May 2025 

Re: Trapper Mine (Permit No. C1981-010) 

Review of DMR’s 2025 February 

Dear Mr. Roberts: 

The Division has received and reviewed the 2025 February  Discharge Monitoring Reports 

(DMRs), including the acute WET testing results for the Trapper Mine.  The DMRs were received 

electronically by the Division on 27 March 2025.  Thank you for your timely submittal of this 

information.  Trapper submits DMRs to the Division, in accordance with Rule 4.05.13(2)(a)(iii). 

Trapper reported the following outfalls discharged during the month: 

o Johnson #10  NPDES 001

o No Name Pond #5  NPDES 002

o East Pyeatt #2  NPDES 011

o Middle Flume #20 NPDES 20

o East Middle Flume #21 NPDES 21

Trapper reported that iron was exceeded and included their letter addressed to CDPHE regarding 

the excursion in the submission of their February DMRS to DRMS.  Also, referenced was 

NOAA temperature information for the period in question.  Exceedances appear to be a result of 

warming temperatures in early February and associated rapid snowmelt.  None of the outfalls 

requiring acute WET testing discharged. 

The Division does not have any questions, concerns, or further comments at this time.  If you 

have any questions or need additional information, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Robin Reilley, M.S. GISP 

Environmental Protection Specialist II 



Robin.reilley@state.co.us 
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